
 

 

 

 

 

 

 12th June 2024 

Y1 Challenger Academy Trip Letter 

Dear Parents, 

We have had a wonderful year together in Year 1, with the children really challenging themselves to 

improve their learning. They have done themselves proud! 

As it is coming up to the end of the year, we have organised a trip, to the ‘Challenger Academy’ in 

Sedgley, which will provide the children with a whole range of different activities, including low rope 

adventures, obstacle courses and climbing floating nets. 

We have booked this trip to take place on Wednesday 10th July. 

This visit will allow the children to continue to develop their teamwork skills, as they will be working 

together to complete a variety of different physical challenges.  

We have organised for a coach to collect the children from the school in the morning, and to bring us 

back to school before the end of the school day. The children will eat their lunch at the adventure 

course. 

The children should wear their GAMES kit, with sensible trainers. Please also send your child with a 

water-proof coat. 

As your child is entitled to a free school lunch, we are able to offer a simple packed lunch. However, 

please feel free to send your child with their own disposable ‘treat’ packed lunch with 2 drinks (no 

glass bottles or fizzy drinks please) in a named carrier bag. This can then be disposed of once we have 

eaten.  

Should you require a packed lunch this should be ordered at the office by 9.00am on Friday 5th July.   

Children are welcome to bring a sensible sized teddy bear with them, to accompany them when we 

have our picnic.  

The cost of the trip will be £30.00 which covers the cost of the coach, a wide range of different 

activities throughout the day and access to a play park. Payment for the visit is to be made through 

ParentPay. When you make the payment, you are giving permission for your child to attend the visit. 

Should you need any assistance to pay by ParentPay please see the school office. 

We look forward to an enjoyable day and sharing our wonderful experiences with you!  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely,     

 

Mr Jones 

 

Birches Avenue 
Codsall 

Wolverhampton 
WV8 2JG 

01902 297910 
www.birches.staffs.sch.uk 

office@birches.staffs.sch.uk 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed… to be the best ‘me’ I can be!  
 


